
 
 
 

  CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 
301 E. Huron, P.O. Box 8647, Ann Arbor, Michigan  48107 

Phone (734) 794-6110             FAX  (734) 994-8296 
 

 

 
August, 2022 
 
Jeffrey D. Watson 
Executive Director 
Ann Arbor Downtown Development Authority 
150 South Fifth Avenue, Suite 301 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104 
 
Dear Mr. Watson: 
 
The City of Ann Arbor (“City”) wishes to cancel the annual Joint Working Session required 
by Section 9(b) of the Parking Agreement between the City and the Ann Arbor Downtown 
Development (“DDA”) for the year 2022.  For any required consultation between the City 
Council and DDA that would normally occur during the Joint Working Session, including 
but not limited to discussions regarding parking rates, I will act as liaison in my capacity 
as City Administrator and DDA Board member.   
 
City Council has authorized me to sign this letter of agreement.  If this agreement is 
acceptable to you, please sign and return this letter.  You will receive an executed copy 
upon completion. 
 
 
On behalf of the CITY:     On behalf of the DDA: 
 
 
 
_____________________     ______________________ 
Milton Dohoney Jr.      Jeffrey Watson 
City Administrator      Executive Director 
 
Date: _____________     Date: ______________ 
 
 

 

 


